
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/28/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 06953-2025, 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 1:1 3 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket #2025001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 1:09 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket #20250011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Terry Burstein <trence215@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 7:47 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20250011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioners, 

I am writing to share my support for Florida Power & Light Company’s current rate case. 

As a Florida resident for the last 22 years, I’ve seen firsthand the investments FPL has made to their grid over 
the years and the improvements to our service reliability due to those investments. 

I also would like to recognize FPL for their commitment to the communities they serve. Their involvement in 
education and youth sports is truly remarkable. My wife is a public school teacher and has seen the support FPL 
provides to schools throughout the state with their STEM initiatives. We also have a son who plays various 
sports and we appreciate FPL’s support of youth sports and giving back to the community. 

I support FPL’s rate case as a reasonable and forward-looking request that enables continued improvements to 
our energy system. I recognize that maintaining a reliable electric grid requires ongoing investment. The 
increase proposed to my bill is very reasonable in order to continue to receive the high level of service we have 
come to expect. 

Thank you for your consideration of FPL’s request. 

Sincerely, 

Terry 
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